
 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardians 

This year due to COVID regulations we are unable to host our annual Christmas Bazaar. However, as a way 

to raise funds for the school we are still hosting our Christmas Raffle, and for this year our prizes will be our 

rainbow hamper, which colour could you win? 

This year like many other events it will be held virtually. Tickets cost £1 and numbers will be allocated by 

email. We will be using an online random generator to select the winning tickets on Wednesday 15th 

December. All lucky winners will then be contacted to arrange safe collection of their hampers by the end 

of term.  

If you would like tickets, please complete the slip below and email this form to 

FOHTxmasraffle@hotmail.com by Tuesday 14th December and we will contact you with your ticket 

numbers upon receipt of payment. 

Due to the current situation we are asking that all payments are made by BACS. Please use your name and 

raffle as the payment reference. 

Please make BACS payment to: 

Friends of Holy Trinity 

Lloyds Bank Plc 

Sort Code No. 30-98-97 

Account No.  44477760 

 

We really hope that you will support this festive event! 

Many thanks 

The Friends  

 

Name: 

Contact number: 

Email: 

Child’s name and year group: 

Number of tickets required|: 

 

I have made payment by BACS    

Total cost: 

Many thanks for your support 

mailto:FOHTxmasraffle@hotmail.com

